
.........------5000 Fuel
Last season I experienced a problem with the Toro

GM3500D. The operator drove the machine to the shop
and showed me that one of the fuel lines and the sealing
grommet had come out of the fuel tank. I replaced the
grommet with a new one. The machine went back out
again, trouble free, for the rest of the day. The same
thing happened the next day. I then thought that the
operator might be stepping on the fuel tank with the tank
full of diesel. The pressure, I thought, was forcing the
fuel line and grommet to pop out, or that the fuel tank
was over filled. On the third occurrence, I realized it was
the fuel-tank vent line that was popping out. After two
calls to Toro, I learned that there were no bulletins per-
taining to this problem on this machine. After discussion
with the Toro service personnel, we decided to apply
adhesive to the grommet and see what would happen.
The problem stopped. I was still not confident I had

found a solution. Keep in mind that the summer was very
warm and we experienced a cool down after the last repair
was made. For the rest of the season, though, I was not
concerned as you "can't fix what aint broke."

During the winter tear down with the machine up
on the lift, I found these ... (pictures). The fuel line that
goes to the vent side of the fuel tank is connected to a
steel tube that travels up the ROP frame. The fuel line
had been crushed shut by the mounting-loop that is
bolted to the frame. The center deck must have been
bumped up high enough to hit the hold-down loop.
After correcting this minor glitch, I am confident that the
problem is now solved.
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Bryn Mawr Country Club and
Brian Bossert, CGCS would like
to welcome new second assistant
superintendent Michael Johnston
to the fold. Michael hails from
Valparaiso, IN and is a recent
graduate of the Rutgers turf grass
management program.

While we are in the hospitable
mood, let's welcome these following
individuals to the MAGCS ranks and
wish them the best in their future
endeavors, shall we? A hearty hello
goes out to:
Jason McIntyre, Class SM,

Highland Woods Golf Course
Nick Walters, Class C,

Park Ridge Country Club
Brian Smith, Class C,

Cranes Landing Golf Course
Brad Fry, Class SM,

Olympia Fields Country Club
Kirk Spieth, Class C,

Olympia Fields Country Club
Joseph Schneider, Class C,

Black Sheep Golf Club
Richard Becker, Class C,

Wilmette Golf Club
Nick Azadeh, Class C,

Evanston Golf Club
Michael Walerius, Class C,

Evanston Golf Club
Zachary Anderson, Class SM,

Fulton Country Club, and
Carrie Holub, Class H,

Illinois Junior Golf Association
Greetings!

And with the "hellos" come the
"goodbyes" as well, unfortunately.
Adam Pierce has said goodbye to
Brian Thomson, CGCS and
Biltmore Country Club to take the

assistant superintendent's position at
Spring Lake Country Club in Spring
Lake, MI. We will miss Adam's
contributions to the Class C Advi-
sory Committee and wish him the
best of luck in Michigan. Or is
MI Maine? Mississippi?

And a fond farewell to Christensen
Power Equipment of Frankfort, IL.
After 52 years serving the needs of
the folks in our business, Ron and
Bev Christensen recently announced
the sale of their interests in the
Kubota and ASV equipment lines to
Burris Equipment of Waukegan, IL.
The remainder of the business is
closed, while Jodi Christensen will
join the Burris sales team. Good
luck to you all.

Other news from the Class C
Advisory Committee (and I'll try to
go ONE issue without mentioning
John Ekstrom's name and some
other great deed he's done). Nuts!
Anyhow, a new undertaking spurred
by Matt Breeden (Seven Bridges
GC) is in the offing after Matt met
with Jeff Barrett, Executive Director
for the Fox Valley Habitat for
Humanity in late March. In a nut-
shell, a project home in Montgomery,
IL will be a trial site for MAGCS'
involvement with this important
organization. Once the house is
completed, Matt and his team will
submit a landscape plan for approval,
and will complete the install of the
landscape and lawn once approved.
If all goes as planned, this will take
place in July. If successful, these
gentlemen will contact other HFH
chapters in the Chicagoland area and
hopefully begin a great relationship
between the two organizations.
Congratulations on a fine idea, Matt!

Attention to all MAGCS members
with college-bound young adults:
Scholarship applications are available
at www.magcs.org and are due back
no later than May 15th. If this news
arrives too late, try an appeal to
Luke Cella for an extension-the
IRS has no problem with stuff like
that, so surely Luke won't either.

Following the PGA Tour's BMW
Championship at Cog Hill Golf &
Country Club (Ken Lapp) on

(continued on page 34)
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the Bull S h e e t (continued from page 32) 

September 6 through 9, the No. 4 
Dubsdread course will close for a 
slated 9-month renovation headed 
up by "Open Doctor" Rees Jones. 
The course will be open for about a 
week after the tournament, after 
which it will be closed until (hope­
fully) July of 2008. The tournament 
will be played at Bellerive in St. 
Louis in 2008 and return to Cog 
Hill in '09. Among the other 
courses in Rees Jones resume are 
Congressional, Baltusrol, Olympia 
Fields, Torrey Pines, Atlanta Athletic 
Club, Bethpage Black, The Country 
Club, Eastlake, Hazeltine, Medinah, 
Pinehurst, and Sahalee. 

The aforementioned golf courses 
have more than Rees Jones' name 
on their Open renovation projects. 
They have a place on Golfweek's 
Top 100 list of either classic or 
modern courses which was published 
in the March 23rd issue of 
SuperNEWS. Once again our area 
has a number of courses on these 

lists which are tended by MAGCS 
members, as well it should. We 
would like to recognize the follow­
ing Top 100 Classic Courses and 
their superintendents: 
#14—Chicago Golf Club, 

Jon Jennings, CGCS 
#16—Oakland Hills Country Club, 

Steve Cook, CGCS, MG 
#27—Shoreacres, Tim Davis 
#39—Olympia Fields Country Club 

North, Sam MacKenzie, CGCS 
#64—Medinah Country Club No. 3, 

Tom Lively, CGCS 
#75—Skokie Country Club, 

Don Cross, CGCS 
#85—Point O'Woods Country Club, 

Ron Fox, CGCS 
#92—Beverly Country Club, 

Keith Peterson. 

In the Modern Course category, 
2 local boys made good: 
#54—Black Sheep Golf Club, 

Dave Biery 
#59—Butler National Golf Club, 

Mike Sauls. 

How 'bout some more recognition 
for our members and their achieve­
ments in the industry? GCSAA 
recently honored its certified super­
intendents, and the following 
MAGCS members were named: 
30+ Years of Certification: 
Mike Bavier, Ed Fischer, 
John Krutilla, and Oscar Miles 

20 to 24 Years: 
Dave Behrman, Don Cross, 
Pete Leuzinger, and Randy Wahler. 

15 to 19 Years: 
Julius Albaugh, Don Altaian, 
Chad Ball, Dave Beno, 
Dave Fisher, Brian Green, 
Mike Handrich, Tom Jauch, 
Bob Maibusch, Butch Peuvion, 
Joel Purpur, Steve VanAcker, 
Rick Wilson, and Tommy Witt. 

Congratulations, gentlemen! 

^fcjL/ 

C L A S S I F I E D S 

For Sale: 1994 Jacobsen 1684-D Tri King mower with 360-ish hours, 
ready to mow. Asking $3,000 OBO. Call Ray Schei at 630-963-9862. 

For Sale: (4) flex 21s, (2) Toro 1600,(1) LF 1880, (1) LF 3400, 
(1) LF 128, (1) JD 1070 Tractor, (1) JD Core Pulverizer, 
(1) JD Aercore 800 - Contact Dave Drendel, Mistwood Golf Club, 
630-546-0306, mistwoodsupt@comcast.net 

Mf Course Ve$\cps, Inc. 
Golf Course Restorat ion, Renovation 6t Remodeling Services 

•Jlftjflfett-tfflPfc*-1*^ Urr^^'-

. 
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372 Highbanks Court 
Holland Michigan 49424 

616-399-7686 

when? t*ceed¥q tvpeclaktonz to Standard fracktee 

Member American Society of Golf Course Architects 

Grand* Golf Club 

Raymond Hearn, President 

rayCrhgd.com 

Website www.rhgd.com 
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RTHUR CLESEN INC.
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• Prieed eompetlthrely • Prompt deli'Very

t, courteous service from Arthur Clesen Inc.
e've staked our reputation on it.
Try us and see the difference.

Arysta LifeScience

Harmony In Growth

www.magcs.org 35

http://www.magcs.org


comm~~ClllA\lb iflUJlR1f& 1fAIA\CifOrRl
CON'RAC"NG, UJ.U, SERV'CE, PAR'S

Trust l'(Jur Turf to Us!
• Terra Spike® Deep-tine Aeration • Overseeding & Slit Seeding • Core Colleding •

• Greens, Tees, Fairways, Sports Fields • Complete Turf Renovation •

1·800· 748· 7497 • Bryan Wood, owner
Serving the Industry for over 24 years

Check out our demo and trade-in equipment for sale
... www.commercialturfandtractor.com

~"GolfCourse Work~C a Specialty"

LEMONT PAVING CO.
EST. 1957

MURPHY'S
Tracy Murphy

11550 Archer Ave., Lemont, IL 60439
(630) 257-6701 • FAX 630-257-5194

~ m 360 Schaumburg Rd.\.17 Streamwood, IL 60107

(630) 830-7405
FAX (630) 830-9652

CLAUSS
BROTHERS, Inc.
GOLF COURSE
CONSTRUCTION AND RENOVATION
LARGE TREE MOVING

RIVERWALLS LTD.
PO. Box 562, Barrington, Illinois 60011

GOLF COURSE ENHANCEMENT
Shoreline Stabilization, Creek Crossings

Stream and Spillway Re-Construction

1-888-254-4155
OFFICE: 847-382-9696

FAX: 847-516-0116
DARRYL SCOTT BURKETT MOBILE: 847-366-5400
C.E.O. E-mail: info@riverwalls.com

Since 1968 Division of STL Corp. BUY EXPERIENCE
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···.ONTARGETA~D.C.·
On Target Animal Damage Control.
Specializes in the selective control of grubbing skunks
& Raccoons and Beaver removal. Our control
methods have proven to be I00% effective in
major golf courses in the chicago area.

ON TARGET A.D.C.
PO BOX 469 CORTLAND, IL 60112
815-286-3073 wctecll@ix.netcom.com

Paving the Finest Golf Courses on the North Shore

KAPLAN
T Rue KIN G & P A V I N G :;,~

847·949·1500
M.A.G.C.S. Member

P.O.Box 200 • Lincolnshire, IL 60069 • www.KaplanPaving.com

CCURA e
ANK
eCHNOLOG,eS

- Precision Tank Tightness Testing
- Upgrades for Tanks & Leak Detection Systems
- Install Underground & Aboveground Fuel Tanks
- Removal of Tanks

Your Complete, Professional Tank Experts
Please contact us at:

1-800-773-Tank or 630-375-6121

http://www.commercialturfandtractor.com
mailto:info@riverwalls.com
mailto:wctecll@ix.netcom.com
http://www.KaplanPaving.com


DARRELL KOELPER
PRESIDENT

GOLF COURSE
CONSTRUCTION ar REMODELING

MARENGO,ILKOELPER
GOLF COURSE
CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY

OFFICE: 815·568-8382
FAX: 815-568-1048
HOME: 815·568-6603

24-Hour Emergency Service
Call 847-ILL-PUMP (847-455-7867)

• WE RESPONDl •
Sales • Service • Parts

James "8ig Jim" Shanley

ILLINOIS Phone: 847-439-9205 EXT 238
Fax: 847-439-9388PUMP, INC. E-mail: jim@illinoispump.com

2525 S. Clearbrook Drive· Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005
Your reliable source for pumps, motors, equipment and professional service

J(aster l'theU~ ®

Course Accessories and A Lot More

www.masterofthelinks.com

Toll Free (888) TURF-888
Local (630) 545-2474

Fax (630) 545-2782

Timberline D.RA. Bill Boyd

30 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE
FEATURE SHAPING IS OUR BUSINESS

411 York Street, Bolingbrook, Illinois 60440
(630) 759-7807, Cell (630) 732-9088

Jeff Leuzinger
President

Phone: 847.627.0538
Fax: 847.683.4087
E-mail: jeff@legacyproductsonline.com

47W115 Kelley Road
PO Box 485
Hampshire. IL 60140

TuRF Be ORNAMENTAL SUPPLY

WWW.LEGACVPRODUCTSONLlNE.COM

Brian S. Winkel
Territory Manager
Professional Products

syng*enta Syngenta Crop Protection, Inc.
835 Myers Road
Sugar Grove, IL 60554
Mobile 630-391-2170
Fax 630-466-3784
Toll Free 800-334-9481
www.syngcntaprofcssionalproducts.com
brian. winkel@syngenta.com
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